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21 November 2024                     Our Ref: Off1/Yrgrp/Y3/24-25/Mosque&Wintershall 
 

 
TO: ALL YEAR 3 PARENTS / CARERS 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Re:  THE TRAVELLING CRIB - Thursday 5 December 2024 
 MOSQUE VISIT – Thursday 6 February 2025 

 
 
THE TRAVELLING CRIB 
Wintershall Education are sharing an interactive experience of the Christmas story. This is a chance for children to join 
the characters of the Nativity on the journey to Bethlehem and explore what the first Christmas means for Christians. We 
will be walking to Merrow Junior School to take part in this experience on Thursday 5 December 2024. 
3L and 3A will be leaving at 10:10am and returning before lunch and 3HU will be leaving at 1.10pm and returning at 
3.10pm. 
 
WOKING MOSQUE VISIT 
As part of our RE work on exploring Islam, we have arranged for the children to visit the Shah Jahan Mosque in Woking 
on Thursday 6 February 2025. We feel that this is a wonderful opportunity to extend and enrich the children’s 
understanding of our unit. As well as soaking up the atmosphere of the Mosque, the children will experience a variety of 
activities including spending time in the Mosque gardens. We will leave school at 9:30am and will aim to arrive back at 
school by 3:15pm, so pick up can commence as usual. The students will each lunch at the Mosque so please provide a 
packed lunch. 
  
VOLUNTEERS 
We will need volunteers for the Mosque Trip, if you would like to volunteer please fill in the google form here. 

  
In order to finance these two activities, a voluntary contribution of £7.75 is requested.  Please pay by Monday 23 
November using our online payment system at www.scopay.com/boxgrove.  Pupils will not be excluded from these 
activities because parents are not in a position to contribute, but as we are not able to fund the activities in any other way 
it will be cancelled unless we cover costs.  If you are experiencing financial difficulty, please can we refer you to our 
Hardship Policy which you will find on our website. 
 
Please notify the School Office via Studybugs if there have been any changes to the contact details or medical information 
on our record. 
 

Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Alison Fitch        Jo Hughes 
Co-Headteacher      Year 3 
 
 
 
 

 

https://forms.gle/A9bhe5ogG3jbEZ2ZA
http://www.scopay.com/boxgrove

